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The Hon Marie Ficarra MLC
Parliament House

Macquarie St
Sydney NSW 2000

Dear Madam,

Thank you for your part in the parliamentary inquiry into the ethics course in
NSW public schools.

My submission is that the ethics should be totally abandened and special
religious education continue, as the act of parliament enforces.

The cry these days is for more police. It is my considered opinion that if SRE
continues in schools, there will be no need for extra police. Children taught the Bible
in schools will be much more law abiding.

1 Far less prone to be graffiti artists
2 far less likely to partake in anti social behaviours.
3 Drink far less alcohol or better still no alcohol consumption at all and thus reduce

and wipe out the tragedy of accidents, sickness, broken marriages etc, caused by
alcohol.

Thus NSW and indeed the whole world will be a safer happier place if SRE
and the Bible continue to be taught in NSW public schools.

Yours faithfully
C E Moffitt



